
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #30                  Thursday, October 11, 2018 
  
College Rep Visits: Students can sign up for the visits on Naviance under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a class period, 
you must print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you can attend.         
         Gettysburg College – Thur, Oct 11, 8:00am 
         Pennsylvania College of Health Sciences – Thur, Oct 11, 12:45pm 
         Wilkes University – Thur, Oct 11, 1:45pm 
         Susquehanna University – Mon, Oct 15, 8:00am 
         Montclair State University – Mon, Oct 15, 9:30am 
         University of Connecticut – Mon, Oct 15, 12:45pm 
         University of Richmond – Mon, Oct 15, 1:45pm 
 
On Thursday, October 11, 2018 from 6:00-7:00 p.m., MTHS will host an Admissions Panel in Convocation Hall.  The following 
schools will be attending:  Gettysburg College, Millersville University, Penn State, York College of Pennsylvania.  Each school will 
provide an overview of their school and their application process. All grades are welcome to attend.  
 
Attention sophomores interested in attending CTC half day next year to learn skills in one of the following areas: Culinary, 
Health Care, Transportation, Construction, Manufacturing, or Visual Arts.  Mr. Ben Stiles will be here Monday, October 22 at 8:30 
a.m. in convocation hall to present information about the CTC programs.  If you are interested, please sign up in the counseling 
office. 
 
Attention Sophomores: The HOBY Leadership Seminar is an elite 4-day conference designed to empower high school 
sophomores to recognize their leadership talents and apply them to become effective, ethical leaders in their home, school and 
community.  Qualifications include: outstanding oral/written skills, critical/creative thinking and problem solving, and 
participation in community service. Applications must be submitted on Naviance by 11:59 on Monday, November 5. For 
application information, please stop by the Counseling Office. 
 
The Senior Class Panoramic Picture will be taken on Thursday, October 18th  at 7:30 a.m.  Seniors should report immediately to 
the Arena for the pictures.  The doors will be locked at 7:35 AM and students will not be in the picture if they are not in the 
Arena by this time.  Seniors will be sent to their first period class immediately after the picture.   Seniors with late arrival should 
remember to arrive early that morning or they will NOT be in the senior photo.   
 
Picture retakes are scheduled for Thursday, October 18th.  Students who were absent or did not have their picture taken last 
month should have their picture taken.  Students who received their picture packet and would like to have their picture retaken, 
MUST RETURN THE ENTIRE PICTURE PACKET and give it to the photographer on retake day.                                                         
 
School pictures were distributed during Primetime. Please see Mrs. Faller in the main office if you did not receive your pictures.  
Student school IDs can be picked up in the Library. 
 
Attention juniors and seniors…Every two years the IB students go to a third world country to teach English for a week to the 
children in a rural village.  Families know that if their children can speak English, they can lift themselves poverty and live a life of 
choice.  If you are interested in joining the service trip to the Dominican Republic from February 9-16, please see Ms. Niemi for 
more information.  THERE ARE ONLY A FEW SEATS LEFT and are available on a first come, first serve basis. 
 
Students, are you interested in going to Northern Spain this summer? A meeting is planned for parents and interested students 
on Tuesday, October 16 at 6:30-8:00 in room 207. For more information, please see Dr. Mast or Ms. Amato. Hope to see you at 
the meeting! 
 
This is a reminder to all Seniors that you can invite any family member who is a veteran or active member of the military to be 
our honored guest(s) at our Veterans’ Day Assembly.  Please note that the date has changed to Friday, November 9th at 9:30 
AM in the auditorium.  Please see Mrs. Ridley in the main office to R.S.V.P. 
 
Attention Seniors: Please remember to complete your senior selects and submit them to your English teacher by Monday, 
October 15. Please see Mrs. Wolfe in room 124 or Mrs. Schiffhauer in Room 126 if you did not receive one. 
 
Are you struggling with a class? Do you need extra help on an upcoming assignment? The National Honor Society can help. Our 
students offer FREE tutoring services before, during, and after school. Pick up a tutoring request form in the Guidance office or 
outside of room 229.  See Mrs. Sweeney for more information. 
 

-see other side- 



If you’re looking to learn to ski or snowboard, or if you’re an advanced skier or rider, sign up for one of the trips with the MT Ski 
Club. This Winter, you could ski at Blue Mountain Ski Resort on Friday nights, or spend the weekend in Vermont at Stowe 
Mountain Resort, Smugglers’ Notch, and Pico Mountain.  Check out full trip details and download the registration papers at 
www.mtski.com and be sure to submit payment and registration to the Manheim Township Recreation and Park Planning by 
Friday, October	26.	
	
If you are interested in playing a winter sport, please turn in a PIAA Physical to the Athletic Department by Thursday, November 
8th, 2018.   Tryouts will begin November 16, 2018, time & locations to be determined.   You cannot tryout without a valid PIAA 
Physical on file with the Athletic Department.  PIAA Physicals can be found on our website on the Athletics Page.  If have already 
turned one in for a fall sport, you will still need to complete Section 7 of the physical for re-certification.  For more details, visit 
the Athletic Department. 
 
OPEN BOWLING:  For those interested in trying out for the high school bowling team, there will be OPEN BOWLING 3:00 p.m. to 
4:30 p.m. on Mondays at Dutch Lanes.  Cost is $3.00 for the session.  You will need to provide your own transportation.   
 
BOWLING:  The Organizational Meeting will be held October 22, @ 2:45 p.m., in the Cafeteria for those bowlers interested in 
receiving info for trying out for the high school team. 
                                                                                                                          
Boys Basketball Open Gyms:   Open gyms for all boys entering grades 9-12 for the 2018-2019 season will be on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays in the Arena, times will vary.  Calendars will be available at open gym or by contacting Coach Johns.  Google calendar 
schedules are available via the Athletic Department's website and social media posts. Please pay attention to announcements on 
bad weather days as Fall sports may take the gyms.  
      
Registration is now open for Manheim Township Boys High School Rec Basketball.  Organized leagues for grades 9-12. Visit 
MTRecBasketball.org to register!                  MT Parks and Rec 
 
Do you have your 2018-2019 Student ID?  Did you pay an activity fee in the last 12 months?  Do you want to get in to sports 
events for FREE?  Stop in the Athletic Department with your new ID and we can update it with a new activity fee sticker.    
 

 
 

TODAY’S   SPORTS  
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vbxc Warwick A Warwick HS Ambucs 4:45  2:45 
Vgxc Warwick A Warwick HS Ambucs 5:15  2:45 
Jvgsoccer Central York H Field I 4:00   
Vgsoccer Central York H Ed Journey 4:00   
Frgsoccer Garden Spot H Field J 4:00   
Jvbsoccer Penn Manor H Gene Kruis Field 5:30   
Vbsoccer Penn Manor H Gene Kruis Field 7:00   
Jvgvolley Warwick A Warwick HS Large Gym 6:00  4:30 
Vgvolley Warwick A Warwick HS Large Gym 7:00  4:30 

 
 
 
 
 
 


